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11 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                             
 

KS2 Singing Squad 
 
Singing Squad will commence on Thursday 14 September 2023. The cost for the Autumn term is £10.00.  

The sessions will run from 3.30-4.30pm. Pupils will need to be collected from the Sports Hall door. 

If your child would like to take part please email  Mrs Stott on music@rap.rklt.co.uk by 9.00am on Wednesday 
13 September 2023. As there are a limited amount of places available, if there are more children interested 
than places available, then we will select names at random. 

We will be taking part in Young Voices this year, which is on Friday 9 February 2023. Please note this is the 
day we break up for half term. Ideally we need all Singing Squad members to take part. All the songs we will 
be learning this term will be for Young Voices. 
 
If your child secures a place we will email you to confirm by lunchtime on Wednesday 13 September 
2023.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lesley Stott 
Music Teacher 
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